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Comments: I live in Buffalo Creek, and I regularly use the 528G site for shooting.  The proposed NFSR 536 site

would definitely be an improvement and allow for a safer shooting environment.  It would allow for not only pistol,

longer range shooting, but archery as well.  The current 528G area for shooting can become crowded, and by

moving the range to a larger area which has lanes and better facilities, it will make for not only a safer

environment, but a much more enjoyable environment.  I am not sure there will be much of an impact on sound.

I can easily hear the 528G range from my house, and it does not bother me, but I would proposes hours for

shooting so that folks are not shooting at the site all night long or too early in the morning.


